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RELIABLE RESTORATION ANNOUNCES STRATEGIC RESPONSE PLAN TO HURRICANE MATTHEW 

Reliable Restoration wishes to communicate our heartfelt prayers and provide a Disaster Response 
Plan outline for those facing Hurricane Matthew’s arrival.  

Norcross, GA (October 7, 2016) – Reliable Restoration, LLC today announces a strategic Disaster 
Response Plan to address the potential damage of Hurricane Matthew to our neighbors on the east coast.  

     As Hurricane Matthew bears down upon the southern US, everyone here at Reliable Restoration sends 
its best to all those in its path.  We hope that the effects of the storm will be short-lived, and we urge 
everyone to follow the advice of their local professionals to seek shelter and protection. 
 
     At Reliable, our primary concern is, and always will be, the safety and security of people.  Once the 
danger passes, we will are prepared to respond quickly, to assess the damage and begin the process of 
restoring your properties and lives to normal. To that end, we are preparing our response in several ways.   
 

• First, Reliable is coordinating with our PREP (Priority Response Emergency Program) clients to 
maximize our response to their most pressing needs.  Similar to “triage,” our intent is to identify the 
most severe damage and tie it to the timeliest response.   

 
• Second, Reliable is staging its CAT response equipment and support at our Savannah location.  

This facility is centrally located within the major storm target area, and gives us the greatest flexibility 
to be able to assess and respond from North Carolina to central Florida.   

 
• Finally, our staff has been trained for this exact scenario and we will be there to provide support, 

comfort and promise in the face of potential devastation. 
 
Once again, we hold out hope for minimal impact and disruption for the millions of people in 

Hurricane Matthew’s path.  Should you require our services, please do not hesitate to call Reliable 
Restoration at (678) 325-1633.  

 
For more information on Reliable Restoration or our services please visit us at: www.choosereliable.com. 
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